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League of Women Voters of Wisconsin  

STATEMENT ON AB 283/SB 291 
 

 

 

The League of Women Voters of Wisconsin opposes AB 283/SB 291, based upon the positions of 

the League of Women Voters U.S., which supports programs, services, and policies at all levels 

of government to expand the supply of affordable, quality child care for all who need it, in order 

to increase access to employment and to prevent and reduce poverty. 

The League of Women Voters of Wisconsin prioritizes laws that: Ensure accessible, affordable, 

and quality childcare is available statewide through legislation that takes necessary steps to 

support and sustain existing Wisconsin childcare providers and supports the development of 

childcare centers where childcare deserts exist. 

LWVWI opposes the bill because it’s inadequate to fully address the childcare needs of the 

state. 

 


